Hello «First_name»,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations! I am pleased to provide you with your official Admission Letter to the Fall 2021 cohort of the Master of Environmental Studies program at The Evergreen State College. You are part of a diverse, capable, and dedicated cohort of environmental leaders selected to begin the program this year. 
 
After Graduate Admissions activates your account in the next week, you should receive an email from accountactivation@evergreen.edu which will prompt you to follow the instructions to setup your new Evergreen student email account and password. After your student account is setup, you will have until June 1st, 2021 to pay your $100 tuition deposit to solidify your seat in the Fall 2021 cohort.  
 
At this time, The Evergreen State College is taking steps to begin in-person learning again in Fall 2021. We hope to be able to offer in-person learning in MES this Fall Quarter and expect Evergreen to provide a final determination this summer. We know that remote learning has its benefits and challenges for many students and understand that your decision to enroll may depend on Evergreen’s ability to offer in-person learning in 2021-2022. We are happy to answer any questions you may have about our current plans and will update you as soon as we receive clear guidance from Evergreen about our teaching and learning format for the 2021-2022 academic year. 

You’ll find attached in this email, your formal admittance letter for the program. The letter contains instructions for paying your tuition deposit, Admitted Student Day, Orientation, and any provisional or conditional admission requirements you may have.
 
Again, congratulations! Please email me at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu if you have any questions regarding the program. If you decide to decline the offer of admission, please provide us with your official decision in writing by emailing me at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu.

Best wishes,
-Averi


Averi Azar, MES (she/her/hers)
Assistant Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program
The Evergreen State College       
averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu
(360) 742-8746

